
ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS 
DISTRICT 6 MONTHLY GSR MEETING 

DECEMBER 2, 2008 
 

• Meeting called to order at 7:03 p.m. 
 

• Serenity Prayer read by Kim 
 

• Brian read the GSR Preamble 
 

• Minutes - Secretary made amends and announced no minutes, but tonight’s and last month’s would be 
emailed out by the end of the weekend 

 
• Motion made, seconded and approved to postpone approval of November’s to January meeting 

Treasurer 
 

• $3,093.05 Beginning Balance 
• $326.59 Took in 
• $43.51 Paid Out 
• $3376.15 Ending Balance 

Motion made to accept the treasurer’s report, seconded and approved. 
 
Registrar 
 
Registrar asked all new GSRs to stand up and identify themselves and reminded them to complete the Group 
Information Change form. 
 

• Leon, Thursday, 3:30 discussion, Newport Club 
 

• Patrick, Friday closed men’s discussion, Newport club 
 

• Debbie, Monday night meeting 
 

• Jackie, Huggers II on Beach, 8:00, Huntington Beach 
 
Linda facilitated the New GSR School prior to the meeting tonight. 
 
DCMC mentioned that this was the last District 6 GSR meeting of this year and thanked all servants for being 
of service in this District meeting. 
 
Introductions 
 
Chris M. spoke about Tradition 12 
 
Brad spoke on Concept 12 
 
Month of January 2009, 6C will be responsible for speaking on Tradition and Concept 1 
 Tradition 1 – Kim 
 Concept 1 – Jeryl (Because there is no DCMC for that sub-district) 
 



Old Business 
Kim A. facilitated a volunteer meeting for menu planning for the January 11 Area meeting being held in Laguna 
Woods, which District 6 is responsible for hosting. 

 
• Tentative Menu 

Pulled Pork on Buns 
 Black-eyed Peas (Pete asked if a dime was going to be put in pot) 
 Pickles 
 Cole Slaw 
 Cookie Platter, Brownies 
 
DCMC introduced Assistant Archivist Pete B. who proceeded to make an excellent Archives presentation. 
 
No committee reports due to time constraints. 
 
Birthdays 
Bill Wilson would have celebrated 74 years of sobriety on December 11 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
54 in attendance 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 


